
Mr. Don Crabtree 
NW of City 
Kimberly, ID 83341 

Dear Don, 

On behalf of the Magic Valley Chapter of Sigma Xi I wish to 
express our appreciation for you~ audio visual presentation on stone 
working techniques . This has always been of great interest to my 
wife and me and I ' m sure that others in the group also have similar 
interests. 

The March 1977 issue of Scientific American carried an article 
on the culture in the Belise area of Mexico which you may already 
be familiar with. Again many thanks for your program and get well 
soon. 

Sincerely, 

H.F. Mayland 
Program Chairman 


